RESUME DIGEST
HR 158 2017 Regular Session Hoffmann

Requests the State Bd. of Elementary and Secondary Education to examine the validity of
the data collected by the state Dept. of Education from the value-added assessment model
used to evaluate public school teachers and to include its findings and recommendations in
the statutorily required annual report to be submitted to the House and Senate education
committees by March 1, 2018.



